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To Whom It May Concern

I write in regards to a decision on the HNRFI is expected to be made on, or by, the 10th of
March.

Both Dr Luke Evans and Alberto Costa, MP for South Leicestershire have been raising
concerns on our behalf around the missing or insufficient evidence that has been submitted
as part of this.
 

I would like to reiterate and raise my own objections around the impact the rail hub and the
impact it would have on our area, the additional pressure on our roads and infrastructure,
issues around noise and light levels and the impact on our environment – particularly
Burbage Common which is very valuable to the locals.

Please take these concerns seriously and I urge you to consider these in regards to the
impending decision.

Many Thanks,

Sam




